



## **Bishop Hooper Bulletin**

**Parentlineplus** 0808 800 2222

Success in Spirit through our School Friday 7.4.2017

#### School Website:-www.bishophooper.co.uk

#### Leaving Gift.

Mrs Reader officially leaves us at the end of April.

In order to express our thanks, and support over the years we will be holding a collection to buy a leaving gift. If any parents/carers would like to contribute, please send donations into the school office by Friday 31st April.

Your child will have a copy today of all After School Clubs next term, which will commence on Tuesday 2nd May, the second week back after Easter. Replies need to be in to the office by Friday 28th April.

A new Lunch Menu for 2017/18 is available to view on the school website.

Your child's end of term report will also be coming home tonight.

Congratulations to Lucy Treasure, our March 100 Club winner. Huge thanks to all those families who supported our Easter Bingo last week. It was great

If anyone has a copy of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory that they no longer need, Ms Colledge would appreciate them being do-nated to school. We require ap-proximately 15 copies to do a group read next term. This will enable the school to save money on purchasing all 15 copies.

fun and we raised £168. Happy Easter!



The Playground down at the Village Hall is nearly finished. There is going to be a Grand Opening on Saturday 15th April at 10.30am. The press are coming and also the 2 grant providers. Come along if you can, it would be nice to have lots of support from local families who use the facility.

# Trophies for Effort & Progress

A. Parker Morgan Trophy: Dylan Bootman

M. Cooper Trophy:- Jack Simpson

Kindness Award:-Antonia Lawrence

Perseverance Award:-**James Bounds** 

Winning House:- Ice

**Lunchtime Award: Georgia Morley** 



### Grow Your own

Each child will receive an instruction leaflet, pot and free pack of tomato seeds to plant and grow over the holidays.

Happy planting!



Winners of the Easter Bonnet competition are as follows

Class 1—Anabelle Jackson

Class 2 - Chayce Stokes

Class 3 - Jack Simpson

Class 4—Paige Bootman



A very happy Easter to you all! We return to school on Monday 24th April